SOUTH DAKOTA BUILDING OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION

An Affiliate of the South Dakota Municipal League —

June 21, 2023

Michael Wich, Chair

ICC Nominating Committee
c/o Will Coffman

900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Nominating Committee Members:

The South Dakota Building Officials Association would like to send you our support for Steve McDaniel for election as the
Secretary-Treasurer to the ICC Board of Directors. Steve has done a great job in his Board of Directors at Large position
and has an impressive resume.

The members of the South Dakota Building Officials Association look forward to seeing Steve McDaniel elected as
Secretary-Treasure to the ICC Board of Directors.

Respectfully Submitted,

Gtch Warrington
President SDBO
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